
 

Torino, 01/09/2021 

 

 

Dear students, 

 

welcome back to Collegio! 

Today begins a new year full of expectations and results to be achieved. 

 

You know better than I how much living the years of university studies at Collegio is an 

opportunity for discussion and sharing; continue on this path, be curious and take every 

opportunity that Collegio offers you. 

 

Welcome the new Collegio students with a smile and be available to those who are starting 

such an important adventure. 

And don't forget that you are in Turin. Experience the city, because Collegio is a beautiful 

world, but there is a lot outside too! 

 

With the best wishes for a year full of satisfaction, I greet you with affection, 

 

 

 
Collegio Einaudi President 

Prof. Paolo Enrico Camurati 
 

 


